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Watts Remy

From: Collin Crocker <clfarms@ymail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2019 9:29 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose SB 853

Collin Crocker, C & L Farms, Monroe Oregon 
 
As a 4th generation farmer I understand that state and federal agencies regulate pesticides. Legislators do not need to 
make pesticide use decisions. 
 
Thanks  
Collin  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


